FAREWELL MEETING
Organized by: Department of Sanskrit
Date: 21.03.2024
Venue: Hall no 12

The Department of Sanskrit organized the Farewell Meeting for the third year students. It was
chaired by the Principal Prof Ranjit Ranjan Sahoo. He offered his best wishes and words of
advice to the students. HOD Sanskrit Dr. Padmaja Kabi Satapathy also offered words of
encouragement in her address. Other faculty members Mr. Tikeswar Sahoo and Mrs
Soumyakanti Mitashri also offered guidance and advice to the students.
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